
 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

22nd October 2019 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

After half term, the children will be visiting Seaham Harbour Beach on Friday 8th November 2019 

(first Friday after half term).  

 

They will spend the morning taking part in activities linked to our history, art and design and 

technology curriculum and the children will be given the opportunity to develop their knowledge 

and skills.  

 

The children can come to school wearing old but warm clothing (children can use their outdoor 

learning/P.E Kit if they wish) alongside appropriate outdoor footwear and a waterproof coat. 

Please would you send their uniform to school in a carrier bag (including school shoes) so they 

have a change of clothing available, if needed, on return from the beach.  

 

We will be leaving school at 9:20am and arrive back at 12:30 in time for a late lunch in school. 

We would kindly ask for a donation of £5 to go towards this trip, payable via ParentPay. 

 

If you have any queries, please do not hesitate to ask. 

 

Thank you for your continued support, 

 

Miss J Brack 

Class Teacher 

 

Fleming Field, Shotton Colliery, Durham. DH6 2JQ 

Tele/Fax: 0191 5261531    Email: ourladyoflourdes@durhamlearning.net   Website: http://www.ourladyoflourdes.durham.sch.uk/    
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